OFFICE OF BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR
LYDIA EDWARDS
DISTRICT ONE

December 8, 2021

Council President Pro Tempore Matt 0’Malley

1 City Hall Square, Suite 550

Boston, MA 02201

Re: Today’s council meeting

Dear Council President Pro Tempore 0’Malley,

I regret to inform you that due to an unforeseen scheduling conflict I will be arriving
late to today’s council meeting. I will do my best to arrive as promptly as possible but I

apologize if I am unable to attend the meeting.

My staff will be attending the meeting and I will thoroughly review their notes and the
video of the meeting.

Sincerely,

Lydia Edwards
Boston City Councilor
District One



